
All Saints’ Church Choir in the Anglican Parish of Hunters Hill is seeking applications for 
Choral Scholarships – both male and female.
 
Our robed choir has a long history in contributing to our 10am worship service on 
Sundays and usually sings a communion setting, hymns, psalms, and motets or anthems.  
While we sing mainly traditional choral music, we also offer choral arrangements of 
contemporary songs. The choir also occasionally performs at other services, such as Even-
song, and at social events.
 
There is a Choir Room with an extensive library of music. The beautiful All Saints Church 
houses our historic Bevington pipe organ. The choir rehearses every Thursday evening 
from 7.30pm, and scholars are expected to attend. The choir sings most Sundays from 
February to December, with a mid-year break.

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

Scholarships are offered for one year, with an option to renew. Scholars ideally are 
capable of providing sectional leadership to their parts. Scholarships usually 
consist of a financial contribution towards the scholar’s education fees; however, we are 
open to discuss possibilities.

 
If you are interested in this opportunity and would like more information please contact 
Philip Reichardt I Director of Music I DOM@aphh.com.au or 0405 001 009

PARISH CONTACT DETAILS

All Saints 2 Ambrose Street, Hunters Hill   St Mark’s Figtree Rd, Hunters Hill
Phone 02 9817 2167      Email DOM@aphh.com.au
Instagram @anglican.huntershill    Facebook facebook.com/pages/anglicanhuntershill
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